## South Atlantic Shrine Association LEGIONS OF HONOR

2016-2017

## Paul Pennybacker SASA Commander

Stuard A. Rock 1<sup>st</sup> Lt. Commander ACCA

 $\begin{array}{c} \text{James Cone} \\ 2^{\text{nd}} \text{ Lt. Commander} \\ \text{Amran} \end{array}$ 

3<sup>rd</sup> Lt. Commander Robert Smith Jericho

Peter Gordon Adjutant Khedive



Don Super, PC Chief of Staff Khedive

Barry McCaslin Advisor Kosair

Forrest Garland, Advisor Kneave

> Robert Foxwell Chaplain Khedive

Dear Nobles and Ladies

It is a privilege and honor for me to serve as Commander of the SASA Legions of Honor for the year 2016-2017. My Lady Nancy and I would like you to join us at the Fort Magruder Hotel in Williamsburg, Virginia, only 1.5 miles from Historic Williamsburg, for the Spring Meeting of the SASA LOH, April 27 -30, 2017. It is our sincere hope that you will come to the "For Lovers" State and enjoy, with us, the fun and fellowship you can expect to receive while here.

To all of our Past Commanders of SASA, I would like to sincerely thank you for your leadership and dedication in making this organization the best of the best so that we as your current officers can continue this tradition of excellence and move it forward so it may grow and prosper.

It is with a humble heart that I show my appreciation to the members and ladies of Khedive Legion of Honor for their support. Thank you so much for all your efforts in this endeavor.

Again, come to Historic Williamsburg, we will treat you so many ways you are bound to like one of them.

Fraternally.

Paul W. Bernybacker S.

Commander